From: amy.hazel@yahoo.com

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Buffalo River belongs to us All
Date: Thursday, March 02, 2017 10:39:23 AM

Please save our beautiful Buffalo River. Morally and economically, all arguments
logically end in favor of the river's preservation. Why should an industrial pig farm's
needs take precedent over the needs of an entire state? They cannot bring more
jobs or revenue than the river can. They cannot bring more beauty, inspire more
awe, or dispel more despair than the river can. We need the river. Arkansans need
the Buffalo River. We do not need a pig farm. We do not want a pig farm where it
causes harm. Please do what's right for us.

Sincerely,

Amy Hazel
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